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TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE MEDIA 

FROM: CODESA ADMINISTRATION 

DATE: 20 MARCH 1992 

Please note that an additional meeting (not indicated on the schedule faxed to you on 

Wednesday) of the Sub-committee investigating the participation of the Zulu King and 

Traditional Leaders has been scheduled for Tuesday 24 March at 17h30. It is expected that 
the meeting will end by 19h30. 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 
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